Mr. John Honderich

Publisher
The Toronto Star

One Yonge St.

Toronto, Ont. M5B 1E6

09 November 1998

Dear Mr. Honderich:

Re: "Redeeming the Holocaust", 07-11-98

It is outrageous that, after all of the many letters we have exchanged over the years, and the peaceful demonstration that the Polish community held in front of the Toronto Star building in 1996, the Toronto Star continues to engage in and, apparently, support Holocaust revisionism and anti-Polonism.

We strongly protest the recurring references printed by the Toronto Star to Poles allegedly "allowing" the Holocaust to happen.

We hope that the Polish community will be offered an equal opportunity to publish its point of view.

Yours truly,

Canadian Polish Congress, Toronto District 
